
 

 

 

 

 

August 26th 2021 
 
 
RE: 2021 Reader’ Choice Awards  
 
 
Dear Court at Laurelwood Retirement Residence, 
 
On behalf of Council and the citizens of the City of Waterloo, I extend to you our most 
heartfelt congratulations on your 2021 Reader’s Choice nomination. 

  Your dedication and loyalty to the Region of Waterloo is admirable and sincerely 
appreciated. Businesses like yours make this community a better place to live, work and 
play.  

Congratulations on this most deserved recognition! 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
 
Mayor Dave Jaworsky  
City of Waterloo  
 


